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The issue with the internet is a problem with Spectrum Cable not the computers. Before we call someone in to get us new equipment they should be called in to fix the Modem / Router. I had received a notice from Spectrum about upgrading our equipment which I planned on doing when I returned.          I also plan on running a new Ethernet cable up to the pulpit which will eliminate the need for Wifi. 
If there are issues connecting to the internet, until these issues are taken care of extra time spent before church would be advisable.
So if you’re looking for a vote on bringing someone in. I vote NO!

